
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

New Location for the Department of Revenue’s Savannah Regional Office  

January 20, 2017-Atlanta, GA 

The Department of Revenue’s Savannah Regional Office has moved to a new facility 

located at 1000 Towne Center Blvd., Building 900, Suite A, Pooler, GA 31322.  The 

new main phone number is (912) 748-5199. 

 

The previous Abercorn location ceased operations on Wednesday, January 11, 2017.  

 

The new location opened for business on January 17, 2017.  The office will be open 

from 8:00 to 4:30 Monday through Friday. 

  

### 

Media Contact 

Name: William Gaston 

Phone: (404) 417-2286 

Email address: william.gaston@dor.ga.gov 
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